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April 10, 2019 

BSE Limited 
Phirozee Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400 001. 

Ref.: Scrip ID - STRTECH/ Scrip Code - 532374 

Sub: Clarification with respect to Increase in Volume 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

Sterlite Technologies Limited 
Godrej Millennium, 9 Koregaon Road 
Pune 411001, Maharashlra, INDIA 

Phone:+91203051400~Fax:+912026138083 
www.sterlitetech.com 

This is with reference to your letter dated April10, 2019, Ref. no. USURV/ONUPV/RS/2019-2020/7 
with respect to increase in the volume of the Securities of the Company across Exchanges, in the 
recent past and asking the Company to submit a response on the same. 

The Company is aware that as per Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015, the 
Company is required to intimate to the Exchange all the events, information etc. that have a bearing 
on the operation/performance of the Company which include all price sensitive information, etc. The 
Company has from time to time, promptly 1ntimated the Stock E,cchar,ges d such events, 
information etc. 

The Company also confirms that it is not aware of -any price sensitive jnformation which is required 
to be intimated to the Stock Exchanged as per Regulation 30 and that has not been intimated to 
the Stock Exchanges. 

Kindly take the above on record. 

Thanking you. 

' 
Yours faithfully, 

For Sterlite Technologies Limited 

~ 
Amit Deshpande 
Company Secretary (ACS No. 17551) 

Registered Address: El, MIDC Industrial Area, Waluj, Aurangabad - 431136, Maharashtra, INDIA. CIN - L31300MH2000PLC269261 


